
PLEASE KOKUA 
Our current treasurer, U’ilani Walker-Baricuatro is looking for 
someone to shadow her this year and take the reins as PTSO 
Treasurer for the 2020-2021 school year. U’i is highly organized 
and has an efficient system to hand over to her successor. 
Accounting background is a plus, but if you’re detail oriented, 
organized and can finish tasks in a timely manner, please 
consider this position. It would be a great way to give back to 
our school community. Contact Stacy or Erin if you’re 
interested! 

Ho’olaule’a & Class Kuleana 
Save the date! Our next Ho’olaule’a will take place on Saturday, 
March 7, 2020. Grade 11 is in charge of the Teen Zone and 
we’re looking for a couple of people to serve as chairs. 
Responsibilities include attending monthly meetings, coming 
up with a paid activity suitable for our teenaged attendees, 
and reaching out to parents/students for kokua with executing 
the plan. We have a great idea for Teen Zone (mahalo Brenda 
Braun), but need someone to take the lead. Let us know if 
you’re interested and we’ll run it by you. And of course we 
welcome other ideas, too! 
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PTSO REPS 
Erin Rodrigues                   
(Brynn Rodrigues) 
erinrodrigues20@yahoo.com                
(808) 357-6601                                               

Stacy Pang                   
(Savannah Rose Dagupion)  
healani2@msn.com              
(808) 264-5132 

STAY INFORMED 
• Daily Bulletin- login to KS 

Connect and click 
“Subscribe” to receive daily 
email notifications for high 
school events and info. 

• PTSO Correspondence- class 
newsletters are sent via email 
from Lokelani Patrick, our 
Parent Community 
Coordinator. Please add 
kapatric@ksbe.edu to your 
contacts so emails go 
straight to your Inbox. 

• Social Media- look for our 
Facebook page and request 
to join if you’re not already in 
the group!                      
Search “KSM C/O 2021” 

• KSM Website- visit 
maui.ksbe.edu for athletics, 
forms and other resources.
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IMPORTANT DATES                                                                                                                
July 23 - Laptop Roll Out for Grade 11                                                   
August 5 - First Day of School                                                                               
August 12 - PTSO Meeting                                                                  
August 16 - Staff In-Service (No School for Students)                    
August 21 - High School Open House                                               
August 31 - No Homework Weekend                

mailto:erinrodrigues20@yahoo.com
mailto:healani2@msn.com
mailto:kapatric@ksbe.edu
http://maui.ksbe.edu
mailto:erinrodrigues20@yahoo.com
mailto:healani2@msn.com
mailto:kapatric@ksbe.edu
http://maui.ksbe.edu


Fair Weekend! 

FAIR GATES- the 97th Annual Maui Fair will be held on 
October 3-6, 2019. As usual, we will be seeking 
volunteers to collect tickets at all entry locations on 
Thursday and Saturday. Sign-ups will be available at 
Open House or afterwards at signup.com.

ICE CREAM BOOTH- During senior year, one of our pre-
approved fundraisers is to run the Ice Cream Booth at 
the Maui Fair. Profits raised go toward our Project 
Graduation account. Jaime Palakiko is serving as chair 
for this year’s senior class with Stacy Pang as the junior shadow. Anyone else want to help? 
Kuleana next year will include attending the fair kick off meeting around June, printing and 
distribution of pre-sale tickets, and finding manpower for shifts during fair weekend. Please 
contact Stacy if you’re interested!

LEI BOOTH, COMMENCEMENT 2020                                                                                     
Lei Booth serves as a pre-approved fundraiser during our junior year and is stocked by donations from 
our class. Although this fundraiser does not happen until the end of the school year, we are sharing 
with you now so we have ample time to collect non-perishable items to sell. Candy and fresh flower lei 
will be collected closer to commencement, but in the meantime feel free to turn in other items to Stacy 
or Erin to store until needed. Here are some ideas……..                                                                                                                                         
shell lei  ribbon lei  eyelash lei        crowns                                                                                                         
kukui nut lei  kamani nut lei inflatable items      sashes                                    
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GOT STUFF TO SHARE? 
We welcome feedback! Please let us know if you have anything you’d 
like us to share at future PTSO meetings. We also hope to share more 
in our monthly class newsletters so send us pics and updates about 
what your haumana is up to! 

JUNIOR OFFICERS (2019-2020 SY)                                                      
President: Kawai Kapuni                                                                                                  
Vice-President: Kalia Franco                                                                                       
Treasurer: Elijah Uwekoolani                                                                                        
Secretary: Mandy Honda                                                                                                  
Historian: Mila Kehano                                                                                                    
Class Reps: Noelani Kahoopii                                                                             
          Katalina Nakoa 

http://signup.com

